Parrs Wood Road, East Didsbury, Manchester, M20 6BX

Head Teacher: Claire Wallace BA (Hons) NPQH

10161 445 8053

oxtimes admin@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

www.thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE - HIGH STANDARDS & EXPECTATIONS - SUCCESSFUL, SAFE, HAPPY STUDENTS

Monday 16th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, we have a zero tolerance to racism, bullying and any form of discrimination at The Barlow and so once again this year, we will be supporting the national Red Card Against Racism Day on Friday 20th of October 2023.

Red Card Against Racism Day will be a normal school uniform day but we encourage pupils to show their support by wearing at least one item of red and we ask for a voluntary contribution of £1, to raise money for the Show Racism the Red Card charity. The red item can be an item of clothing, footwear or an accessory, which is to be worn alongside the pupil's regular school uniform

Our Anti-Bullying Ambassador Team have planned a number of activities throughout the day to raise awareness of our zero tolerance towards any form of discrimination within our Barlow family; for example, pupils can buy red themed food and drink items from a pop-up tuck shop at lunch time.

We are confident that taking part in Red Card Against Racism Day will demonstrate to our young people that at The Barlow standing up against racism and bullying are a priority, and that we will not tolerate discrimination of any kind within our school community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Your faithfully,

Mrs N Staniforth

Assistant Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead



















